
  

Adopted  
February 23, 2005 

Solicitation Policy 
 
The Town will allow solicitation (including so-called “boot drives”) in 
certain areas controlled by the Town with three (3) weeks written notice to 
the Board of Selectmen (BOS) with a copy for the Colrain Police 
Department.  Notice should include the proposed location, dates, times, 
name of individual in charge of solicitation event, and contact information 
for the organization making the request.  The BOS will review the request in 
a timely manner and the organization will be notified whether they will be 
allowed to solicit in the area requested.  The BOS may also suggest a more 
appropriate area to solicit if one exists.  The Board of Selectmen will limit 
“boot drives” to one per organization, per year. 
 
Under no circumstances will solicitation be allowed within the gates of the 
Colrain Transfer Station.   
 
  


